UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES DEPARTMENT OF PHYSIOLOGY URBANA, ILLINOIS U. S. A.

NATURAL HISTORY BUILDING TELEPHONE: 7-6611, EXT. 3040

February 6, 1953

Dr. Alberto Hurtado Director, Institute of Andean Biology University of San Marcos Lima, Peru, South America

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

Your letter of January 2, has been received, and I have used it in making my formal application for leave to the University Authorities. I am hopeful of receiving final approval of this request within the near future and then I will proceed to make definite arrangements by correspondence with you relative to the time for my stay in your laboratories and the exact nature of the problem and facilities necessary.

I am looking forward to this trip with considerable anticipation and sincerely hope things will materialize satisfactorily.

The report you returned has also been received.

Sincerely,

R. Steggerda

FRSei